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PAUL R. MICHAUD, ESQ.
DIRECT TELEPHONE: 860-338-3728
E-MAIL: PMICHAUD@MLGCLEANENERGY.COM

March 19, 2019

VIA U.S. MAIL AND EMAIL
Melanie Bachman, Esq.
Executive Director/Staft Attorney
Connecticut Siting Council

10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  PETITION NO. 1312 - Candlewood Solar LLC declaratory ruling that no Certificate of
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need is required for the proposed construction,
maintenance and operation of a 20 megawatt AC (26.5 megawatt DC) solar photovoltaic
electric generating facility located on a 163 acre parcel at 197 Candlewood Mountain Road
and associated electrical Interconnection to Eversource Energy's Rocky River Substation
on Kent Road in New Milford, Connecticut. Development And Management Plan.

Dear Attorney Bachman:

On March 7, 2019, the Connecticut Siting Council (“Council™) presented Candlewood
Solar, LLC (*Candlewood Solar”) with Interrogatories (Set Two) due no later than March 21,
2019. On or about March 14, 2019, the Bureau of Materials Management and Compliance
Assurance at the Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (“DEEP”) issued a Notice
of Rejection (without prejudice) in connection with Candlewood Solar’s General Permit
Registration No. 201816062.

Pursuant to §16-50j-22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, Candlewood
Solar respectfully requests a two-week extension of time to submit its responses to the Council’s
Interrogatories — Set Two. This extension will give Candlewood Solar the appropriate time
needed to complete its responses to the interrogatories in light of DEEP’s Notice of Rejection.

Enclosed are the original and fifteen (15) hard copies of this request for extension. Copies
are also being provided to the parties on the service list.

Sincerely,
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Paul R. Michaud



